
Dear Friend,

January, February, and March have come and gone so quickly! 
These months were filled with various school activities. We were 
also able to attend two very encouraging conferences at other 
ministries.

At the beginning of January, we were blessed to have a missions 
group come from Kentucky. They helped in various ways around 
the church. Their biggest project was to build a larger platform for 
the church and school.

Throughout the rest of January, we had regular school and church 
activities.

In March, we celebrated Father’s Day at church and at school. At 
school, we had a short program where each class sang two songs and 
said a verse or a poem. After the program, we had a big lunch for 
everyone who attended.

I was able to attend a ladies’ conference in Sabanagrande with some ladies from our church. I enjoyed that time of 
fellowship with the ladies from church and also some Americans from other ministries. Overall, we had a successful 
start to our second semester. This year is flying by and it’s hard to believe that we’re just a few weeks from being done 
with school for the year.
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In February, we were able to attend the Come Away Conference at 
the Goins’ church in El Progreso. This conference is for the English 
missionaries in Honduras. It was such an encouragement to me and 
to the other staff in our ministry.

In February, we began having a weekly chapel service on Friday. 
That time is all in Spanish. The students sing their national anthem 
and pledge to their flag, the Christian flag, and the Bible. Later in 
February, we celebrated 100 days of school and Valentine’s Day.

The biggest blessing this year also happened in February. Two of 
my students began attending church on Wednesday evening and 
trusted Jesus as their Savior! We had been praying for these two 
boys specifically because they have been in our school for awhile. 
That was an amazing way to see God work!
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PRAYER REQUESTS
•	Salvation of several students
•	Need for one more teacher for 

next year

•	Salvation of two students!
•	We were able to attend two very 

encouraging conferences.

PRAISES

And let us not be weary in well doing: for in due season 
we shall reap if we faint not.

Galatians 6:9


